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Miss Wimperis says … thank you to all the 

children who have attended after school 

clubs this term. There will be no after school 

clubs next week because of parent’s 

meetings. After school clubs will commence 

again the week beginning 31st October. 
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Miss Wimperis’ news  

Parent’s Meetings 
Next week we will be holding parent meetings in the school hall. Please use the School Spider app to make an 

appointment.  
 

Tuesday  
Nursery – Morning 

Recpetion – Afternoon 
Year 1 – Afternoon 
Year 2 – Afternoon 

 
Wednesday  

Year 5 and Year 6 – Afternoon 
 

Thursday  
Year 3 and Year 4 - Afternoon 

 

 
Word of the week 

 

Curious – when you want to know 
more about something 

  

 
Attendance Champions! 

 
Well done Year 2 with 99.7% ! 
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Stars of the week 
Year group Stars of the week Reason for the award 

Nursery 
Abdullah 

Zara 

For trying really hard to write his name every morning.  

For having a fantastic first week in Nursery.  

Reception 

  

Adam 

Liyaana 

For having lovely manners and always following the school rules.  

For showing fantastic art skills and making an amazing skeleton.  

Year 1 
Safah 

Aaliyah 

For fantastic attitude towards her Maths work this week and producing 

fabulous addition work. 

For an improved attitude towards her learning and becoming more 

independent. 

Year 2 All Y2 For excellent behaviour on the trip to the farm! 

Year 3 
Samiuel 

Sara 

For super effort in persuasive writing! 

For wonderful effort in maths. 

Year 4 
Sara 

Yusuf 

For fantastic perseverance in Maths and always trying her best! 

For being a supporting peer in the classroom 

Year 5 
Rasin 

Inayah 

For working collaboratively in History and sharing his knowledge with his 

peers. 

For an amazing effort in reading this week and trying her best to read 

every day! 

Year 6 
Sakib 

Nadia 

For much improved behaviour in class 

For an excellent attitude to learning, especially in English. 

What has each class been learning about this week? 

Nursery- This week in English, we have been learning the rhyme ‘Humpty Dumpty’. We have had lots of fun joining 

in with the rhyme, building walls and drawing Humpty Dumpty. In Maths, we have been learning about sizes and 

exploring ‘Big and Small’.  

Reception – This week in English, we have been reading the story ‘Funny Bones’ and thinking about the different 

parts of our bodies. In Maths, we have been learning about ‘Tall and Short’ and putting things in size order.  

Year 1- This week in English, we have been writing a wanted poster for Boris the bear, after he made a mess in our 

classroom. In Maths, we have been using part-whole models to write addition number sentences. 

Year 2- In maths, our children have shown a brilliant attitude and are now expert learners when it comes to 

addition. In English, the children wrote an excellent non-chronological report all about farms. 

Year 3- This week in English, Year 3 have been writing a persuasive leaflet to encourage people to come and visit 

London. In maths, we have been learning how to add and subtract crossing into the next 10 or 100. 

Year 4- This week in English, we have been writing a diary as Hercules about our twelve labours. In Maths, we have 

been subtracting and exchanging numbers. 

Year 5- This week in English, we have been writing poems about the love between Romeo and Juliet. In Maths, we 

have been learning how to solve problems using the inverse calculation. 

Year 6- In English, we have been writing a diary as if we were William Beech from ‘Goodnight Mister Tom’. The 

diaries are fantastic and capture the struggles William Beech faced. In Maths, the children have tackled long 

division with great effort and dedication.  
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